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Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
alnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary,
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October 21, 1956
BOX 122

ALBUQUERQUE
NEW MEXICO

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your letter
and say that I am sorry that it took so long to answer.

have been on the air since June 6th, 1956 and are having a lot of
fun in operating. built the station from scratch so to speak
and all of us here have a great deal of pride in the tact that we
have continued to grow.

Our transmitter is a one thousand watt transmitter made by Gates
one of their latest models. So far we are very pleased with its
operation and hope that it gives us this good service for years to
come.

It is so nice to get letters from members of the National Radio Club
and I would like to say that all of you who belong seem to be of the
highest calibre of people. I think that a club such as this is very
worthwhile and must be a lot of fun. I use to do the same thing
but never did know of the radio club.

May I extend this invitation to pay us a visit should you ever get
to this part of the west. You will find Albuquerque a very interesting
and friendly city that alway has the door open to visitors.

Thanks again for your kind and responsive letter.

Yours truely,

/Z
//Joe :oaf

Manager
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